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Comments: The Sandia Mountains are a wilderness area. An amusement park style rollercoaster DOES NOT

belong here. If you want another rollercoaster, build it at Uncle Cliffs. Leave the Sandia Mountains to indigenous

peoples, those who set out among them on foot and wildlife. It would cause massive disruptions to the patterns of

wildlife in the area. No way folks. Put your coaster at an amusement park where it belongs. 


